Town of Summit

Monthly Meeting

March 8, 2011
Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M.

Roll Call: Jm Miller, Ed Pfaff, Tammy Miller, Elaine Rollins, Jeff Hanson (not present for roll call but
arrived at 7:25 P.M.)

Public Attendance: George Jirousek, Dan Ruetten, Rose Ruetten, Deb Spencer, Phil Spencer, Chris Ruland
Public Input: Deb Spencer asked if anything was going on with the dog ordinances. Ed said that he was not
sure where they stood right now for sure. Ed, George, and Phil had further discussion on thisissue and
concluded that nothing could be done right now. Phil expressed his feelings that if nothing was going to be
done at the Town level he would probably be taking it to the County to see if something could be done there.

Tammy Miller read the minutes of the February monthly meeting. Jim Miller made a motion to accept the
minutes as being read. Seconded by Ed Pfaff. Motion carried.

Elaine Rollins gave the treasurer’ s report. A motion was made by Jim Miller to accept the report as
presented. Seconded by Ed Pfaff. Motion carried.

Building Permits: None.
Old Business: Town Patrolman applications have been received and the board will be reviewing them.

New Business. No issuesor concerns were found with the Mutual Aid Box Alarm System Resolution so it
was signed and Jim Miller will forward it on.

Road/Maintenance: Scott’s Construction will be coming to ook at the roads so they can give bids for
sealing as soon as the weather gets better. Budget cuts may affect highway maintenance. More information
will be shared as soon as more details become available.

Bills'Payments. Bills and payments were reviewed. Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as
presented. Jim Miller seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:31 P.M. was made by Jim Miller. Seconded by Jeff Hanson. Motion carried.

These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.

Tammy Miller, Clerk
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval



